
Hello Parents! 
 
Our first grade team is in the process of preparing to roll out Digital Learning for 
Wednesday.  In the meantime, please encourage your child to practice reading and 
math at home.  
 
The following are online resources your child is familiar with: 
 

 
 
 
 
KIDS A-Z Login Instructions 

1- Go to www.kidsa-z.com 
2- Enter or choose 

teacher’s username. 
3- Click on picture from 

your student’s login 
card. 

 
Prodigy  

 
Prodigy Login Instructions: 

1- Go to prodigy.com 
2- Put in your child’s 

username and 
password 

 
Lexia 

 
Lexia Login Instructions: 

1- Go to www.lexiacore5.com 
2- Enter teacher email 
3- Enter username (your 

child’s lunch number) and 
password: read 

*If your child needs help logging in, contact your child’s teacher. 
 
If you do not have access to the internet, Comcast is offering free WIFI/hotspots. 
https://www.engadget.com/2020/03/13/comcast-data-caps-coronavirus/ 
 
If you need a device at home, Chromebooks will be available to check out from our 
school beginning Tuesday, March 17th.  Here is the link to the Chromebook checkout 
request form: 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1yU3sE04ydjQ9Ki4fODMEbdqfB92Wt9luLqdYnV3V
MU4/edit 
 
Please know our Digital Learning will include effective and meaningful lessons (not 
busy work) for your child to continue growing academically.  The daily schedule will be 
simple, consistent and will include opportunities for your child to receive feedback 
from their teacher. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 
Sending you well wishes! 
 
The Ridge View First Grade Team 


